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06th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers         

 

SATS Evening 

As you know your child will be sitting their Year 6 SATS on the week commencing 13th May 2024.  

 

To help prepare the children and to give you as a parent an insight to the expectations of the tests, we will be 

holding a SATS evening on Monday 27th November from 5:00-5:30pm. 

 

This is an opportunity for parents to come along with their children and look at samples of the type of tests, the 

questions and the expectations in achieving the nationally expected standard and mastery level.  This will also give 

you a good insight to the Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test, and the opportunity to discuss the revision books 

that will be available to purchase. This has been a very successful evening in the past so please come along.  

 

Parents are welcome to attend without their children if they have other commitments. 

 

Please email the school office to declare your interest and to let us know numbers attending. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs McIntosh and Miss Marsh  

 

The Year 6 Team 
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